
February 6, 2025 

 

Notice regarding changes to guest room names 

 

 

Dear valuable guest,  

 

Starting February 6, 2025, we will be changing the names of some guest room as below. 

For the time being, there may be a mixture of old and new names displayed.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. 

 

1. Effective date 

From 0:00A.M. February 6, 2025 

 

2．Changes to guest room names 

Previous room name (before Feb. 5, 2025) New room name (from Feb. 6, 2025) 

Panoramic Suite Panoramic Suite 

Terrace Twin Pagoda View 
Panoramic Terrace Twin 

Terrace Twin 

Junior Suite Modern 

Executive Twin 
Junior Suite Classic 

Premium Twin Pagoda View 

Premium Corner Twin 

Deluxe Twin Pagoda View 

Premium Twin Deluxe Twin DEN 

Deluxe Twin 

Superior King Pagoda View Premium King 

Superior Twin Pagoda View Deluxe Twin 

Superior King 

Deluxe King Standard Corner King 

Standard King 

３．Remarks 

Please note that if you have made a reservation under the previous room name, it may differ from you are shown 

at check-in. 

 

 

General Manager 

The Hotel Seiryu Kyoto Kiyomizu 


